Mr. Arthur E. Bagley,
Director, Bureau of Physical Education,
Metropolitan Life Insurance Co.,
New York City, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Bagley:

I want you to know how very much we appreciated having you with us yesterday, both for the 6 o'clock broadcast and for the Sasnak dinner meeting.

I have heard many favorable comments on your visit here, and we are very happy that our students in physical education had this opportunity of hearing you. I assure you it was a pleasure for me to introduce you to our radio audience and to the Sasnak Club.

With best wishes for your continued success, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.